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Address: RUNNERS WORLD, 598 High Street, East Kew, Victoria (Melways 45 G4)
Telephone: 03 9817 3503 
Hours: Monday to Friday: 9:30am to 5:30pm 

Saturday: 9:00am to 3:00pm 
Website: http://www.runnersworld.com.au
Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/pages/Runners-World/235649459888840

SPECIAL EDITION – AUSTRALIAN 50KM CANCELLED DUE TO SEVERE WEATHER WARNING

Athletics Australia posted the following facebook alert this afternoon (Friday, 3PM) - https://www.facebook.com/AthleticsAustralia 

Unfortunately due to the Bureau of Meteorology still  forecasting severe rainfall,  thunderstorms,  and flood warnings
across  Victoria  for  Saturday  and  into  Sunday  and  Emergency  Management  Victoria  advising  of  the  risks  and
unpredictability of a superstorm and recommending events in the warning area be cancelled,  Athletics Australia are
forced to cancel the Australian 50km Racewalking Championships and supporting events at Fawkner Park, Melbourne for
the safety of athletes, officials, staff and spectators.

We understand the inconvenience this change will cause but unfortunately participant, spectator and staff safety must be
considered.

Athletics Australia will look to reschedule the Australian 50km Racewalking Championships (and supporting events) and
will communicate this information on Monday 4th December.

Unfortunately, Athletics Australia’s hand has been forced on this issue, as all sporting events are being cancelled across Victoria –
park runs, Athletics Victoria interclub, Little Athletics, cricket, soccer, etc.

This is especially difficult for all those who have travelled from interstate or overseas.

Hopefully the meet can be rescheduled for one of the other Sundays in December. Stay tuned to the Athletics Australia facebook page
for further updates next week.

Tim Erickson, terick@melbpc.org.au Home: 03 93235978 Mob: 0412 257 496 
Copies of recent newsletters are kept on the VRWC website (http://www.vrwc.org.au)  
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